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 Tay Mei-En OBJNOT2016/1449/P 10/05/2016  19:28:12 I am the owner of the second floor flat in the building next to Warren Court. 

This planning permission should not be granted as it would affect my, and my neighbours' right to light. 

There is a light well giving light to 3 rooms of my property that will be obscured. 

The light entering the rooms is already partially obscured by the buildings and the addition of two 

further storeys would block the light to over half the windows in my flat. 

One of the rooms is used as a bedroom light is essential for work and general health - hence the 

requirement that each bedroom in this country have a window. 

Further more, the occupants of Warren Court are prone to throwing loud parties which have kept me up 

all night on numerous occasions. Adding a further two storeys would only increase the echo effect in 

the enclosed space between the buildings. 

It would also block the flow of fresh air as the rooms face the enclosed area which is blocked on one 

side by my building and on the other 3 by warren court. 

Allowing the extension of Warren court would exacerbate these problems and make my home much 

more uncomfortable due to the lack of light, and air flow and increase in noise. 

For these reasons, I strongly urge Camden Council to reject this planning application.
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